
December 21, 2021 

Steve Weiland, FCCM 
Bureau Chief of Compliance and Accountability 
Division of Strategic Business Development 
Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 
107 E Madison Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Re: QTI 17-00102/Sixt Rent A Car, LLC 

Dear Mr. Weiland, 

This letter is to request a 12-month extension to meet the performance requirements of the Florida 
Qualified Target Industry Tax Refund Program for Sixt Rent A Car, LLC.  Sixt’s Agreement Number 
is SB17-107, the Project ID is 17-00102, and we are requesting the extension for Performance Year 
2021.  Sixt is an international mobility service provider and, due to the continued, long-lasting 
effects of the COVID-19 pandemic, their business has been severely impacted by the reduced 
number of travelers that generally utilize their services.  In addition, the chip shortage, as a result 
of COVID-19, has limited the company’s ability to acquire new vehicles for their customers. While 
the company does not expect to meet the project requirements for 2021, Sixt still has plans to 
meet the requirements of our Florida QTI agreement, but is requesting this extension of the 
performance metrics for 2021 due to the negative impacts of COVID-19. 

Please feel free to reach out to Matt Lowell at Ryan, LLC at 321.251.2924 with any questions 
regarding this request.   

Sincerely, 

Stephen Partin 
Manager, Total Rewards 
Sixt Rent A Car, LLC 

Cc: Allea Newbold, Ryan, LLC 
Matt Lowell, Ryan, LLC 
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